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Beeford CE (VC) Primary School

‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.
                           ‘How good and pleasant it is when all God’s people live together in unity’.
Psalm 133:1

Issue 158






6th Oct 2023
Dear Parents/Carers

Well, I can hardly believe we are now in October and Harvest preparations are in full swing. The school diary has been as busy as ever and continues to be so, just the way that I like it, giving the children a wide range of opportunities and enrichment activities. I am conscious that some of the activities do come with a request for donations and I am conscious of adding financial pressures at this time but even a small donation will really help.
M J K Bell

Parents Evening
Our Parents evening this year will take place on Wed 11th Oct from 3.30pm – 6.30pm. You should have all received a letter regarding this.
Cauliflower Cards

The artwork has come home to you this week. If you have ordered, please can you ensure that the artwork is returned to us by Mon 9th Oct to ensure it is ready for collection.
Acceptable Usage
An acceptable usage form is coming home today. Please can you take the time to talk to your child about the form and return to school as soon as you can. If you have any questions, please ask.
After School Activity Clubs
After half term our Thursday after school Tigers Trust Sports club will stop (and move to North Frodingham). This will resume after Christmas.
For the second half term we will instead have Tuesday after school Football club. A separate letter will be coming home about this, and payment will need to be made directly to Nigel Carson and not to the school.
School Charity

This year the children have had lots of suggestions for charities to support. This year we have decided to help Pyjama Fairies. This is a charity suggested by one of our families who have had direct support from them. This is how they describe their charity,
Pyjama Fairies was founded in May 2015 to bring comfort and support to young patients and their families whilst in hospital. 

We started with a simple goal: to create and distribute beautiful pyjamas and surgical gowns that give children an emotional boost and remind them that they are not defined by their illness.

The charity is run entirely by volunteers – (we like to call them Fairies because they create the magic!).  Through their hard work and nimble fingers we have been able to donate over 4,000 garments free of charge each year directly to hospital wards throughout the UK.  This ensures that children can get access to our pyjamas and gowns in emergency situations.

I hope you will agree it is a worthy cause and the children will be coming up with fundraising suggestions throughout the year.

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thank you so much to those of you who supported our Macmillan Coffee morning this year. We managed to raise over £200 during the day which is fantastic. Thank you so much.

Emails
During COVID our class and Headteacher emails were a valuable way of communicating with you as things have got back to normal these emails have been checked less often. Moving forward we ask that if you need to email school for any reason you use the office email of 
beeford.primary@eastriding.gov.uk. 
If your email is for a specific person in the school the office will forward it on to them.

Hello Yellow Day
On Tuesday 10th Oct, World Mental Health Day, we ask that your child comes to school wearing an item of yellow clothing for a small donation. This will be donated to the ‘Young Minds’ charity who support young people look after their mental health. The children will be learning more about how to look after their own feelings during the day.
Harvest Festival

We look forward to seeing you at our Harvest Festival this year is on Thur 12th Oct at 10.00am at St. Leonards Church. We will be again supporting our local foodbanks. Collection boxes are in the entrance hall at school. Thank you for your support with this.
Big Talk
A reminder that the company Big Talk are returning to school on Mon 16th Oct to deliver RSE (Relationship and Sex Education) workshops for the children. Thank you to all of you who have already returned your consent forms. If you have yet to do this please do, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.
Diary Dates.
	Oct
	

	Tue 10th
	Hello Yellow Day



	Wed 11th
	Parents Evening

	Thur 12th 
	Harvest Festival 10.00am at St. Leonards Church

	Mon 16th
	Big Talk

	Wed 18th 
	Flu vaccinations pm

	Thur 19th 
	FS2 trip to Sideoven bakery

	Mon 23rd 
	Fire Safety workshop for Year 5 / 6

Tigers Trust – Black History workshop for KS2.

	Wed 25th 
	First Aid session for Year 5 / 6

	Fri 27th 
	Break up for half term

	Nov
	

	Mon 6th
	Return to school.
Diwali Week

	Wed 8th
	Water workshops for all children from Yorkshire water

	Fri 10th 
	Year 4 / 5/ 6 to St. Leonards for a Remembrance service

	Mon 13th 
	Anti-bullying week

Odd Socks Day

	Wed 15th
	Anti-Bullying workshops for KS2

	Thur 16th
	Anti-Bullying workshop for Year 1 / 2

	Fri 17th 
	Children in Need Day

	Dec
	

	Fri 1st 
	Christmas tree and Post box goes up in school

	Mon 11th 
	Christmas performance 2.30pm

	Tue 12th
	Christmas performance 6.00pm

	Mon 18th
	Jumper Day

	Wed 20th 
	Christmas Production for the children in school ‘ Dip and Dabs Christmas Remix’ funded by FOBS

	Thur 21st 
	Christmas disco in school time

	Fri 22nd 
	Break-up for Christmas


	Term Dates

	Autumn Term 2023
Term Begins         Tue 5th September.
Half Term           30th Oct – 3rd Nov

Term Ends           Fri 22nd December 

Spring Term 2024
Training Day              Mon 8th January

Term Starts              Tue 9th January.
Half Term                 12th – 16th February

Term Ends                 Fri 22nd March
Summer Term 2024

Training Day              Mon 8th April

Term Begins              Tue 9th April.
May Bank Holiday      Mon 6th May

Half Term                 27th – 31st May
Training Day              Mon 3rd June
Term Ends                 Fri 19th July
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